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Notice 

29th July,2016 

 

This for information of all concerned that there may be a second round of counselling 

and admission to B. Tech programme on 12th August, 2016 to fill up the vacant seats 

resulted due to withdrawal of already admitted candidates. The list of candidates to be 

called for chance admission along with other relevant information will be uploaded on 

the TU website on 8th August, 2016. 

 

Interested candidates who has applied for B. Tech admission under  NE quota may 

visit the TU website during the above mentioned period.  

 

Sd/-Controller of Examinations  

      Tezpur University: Tezpur  

 

 

 


